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This course is free to learners using public funding, therefore you will be asked to complete an enrolment form if you
wish to attend. If you want to attend the course but do not want to complete an enrolment form, there will be a fee.

Scan here

to enrol

Support your child with their Maths SATs by learning about SATs test content
while improving your own maths ability. Throughout this free course you will
also explore techniques to better support your child and ensure they are fully

prepared for their SATs. 

 Mondays, 22nd January for 6 weeks, 6:30pm - 8:30pm


